
City of Columbia 
701 East Broadway, Columbia, Missouri 65201 

 

Department Source: Public Works                          

To:  City Council 

From:  City Manager & Staff 

Council Meeting Date:  June 21, 2022 

Re: Appropriating FTA Grant Funds for the Purchase of Replacement of Six (6) Cutaway Vans 

and Two (2) Narrow Body Vans. 

 

 

 

Staff has prepared for Council consideration an ordinance appropriating Federal Transit 

Administration (FTA) grant funds in the amount of $694,719 for the purchase of passenger 

vans, specifically six (6) cutaway vans and two (2) narrow body vans.  The City’s local match 

is $122,598 with funding from the Transit CIP. The total funding for the grant is $817,317. 

 

 

 

In 2022, the City of Columbia applied for and received a federal grant to replace six (6) 

cutaway vans and two (2) narrow body vans. All replacement vehicles will be ADA 

accessible. The existing vans to be replaced have met their useful life and will be disposed 

per federal guidelines. 

 

 

 

Short-Term Impact: $694,719 is being appropriated from the Federal Revenue account. The 

local match of $122,598 is being appropriated from the Transit Capital Improvement Plan 

(CIP) budget. 

Long-Term Impact:   

 

 

 

Strategic Plan Impacts:   

Primary Impact: Resilient Economy, Secondary Impact: Inclusive Community, Tertiary Impact: 

Tertiary   

Comprehensive Plan Impacts:   

Primary Impact: Primary, Secondary Impact: Secondary, Tertiary Impact: Tertiary 

 

 

Date Action 

  None 

 

 

Approve the ordinance appropriating grant funds for the purchase of six (6) replacement 

cutaway vans and two (2) replacement narrow body vans. 
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http://www.gocolumbiamo.com/city-manager/
http://www.gocolumbiamo.com/community_development/comprehensive_plan/documents/ColumbiaImagined-FINAL.pdf

